
As of July  1, 2022, The Academy of Alameda has a new Executive Director, Christine Chilcott, because of 

such it has been brought up to the Board of Directors the need to change with the Bank of Marin the 

registered authorized user.  We need to remove Matthew Huxley from the account and change it over 

to Christine Chilcott and add David Forbes and William Schaff as authorized users.  

Motion: The Academy of Alameda Board of Directors authorizes Christine Chilcott, Executive Director; 

David Forbes, Board Chair President and William Schaff, Board Vice Chair and Treasurer, as authorized 

members and users of the AoA  Bank of Marin account, which include being able to open and borrow 

from the AoA line of credit on behalf of the Academy of Alameda.  


